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Bluffton Indoor Pool Closed for Town of Bluffton  
Christmas Parade Saturday, December 1 

 

The Bluffton Indoor Pool will be closed this Saturday, December 1, for the Town of 
Bluffton Christmas Parade. The pool will resume normal hours on Monday, 
December 3. 
 
For more information about Beaufort County Parks & Recreation programs and 
services visit www.bcscrec.com or call 843-255-6680. 
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